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SENT VIA EMAIL 

 

Friday 26 July 

Dear Mr Cooke 

Babergh Core Strategy and Modifications - Need for a new Hearing 

session  

In the light of the representations related to the proposed Main 

Modifications to policy CS6a (Brantham Regeneration Area Allocation), 
specifically Proviso D and Map F, the Inspector considers the matter 

needs to be examined at a new Hearing session.  The Inspector does not 
consider that consideration of written representations would be sufficient 

to examine the issues thoroughly. 

The session will deal only with the Brantham site and will be held on 

Wednesday 25th September with a start of 10am. The venue is yet to be 
confirmed, but I will be investigating the possibility of using Brantham 

Parish Hall. 

The Council will appreciate that this will inevitably delay the submission of 

the Inspectors report on the Core Strategy. The Inspector has asked me 
to make all the administrative arrangements for progressing the hearing 

session and he will give a revised timetable once matters have progressed 
further. 

Yours sincerely 

Annette Feeney 

Programme Officer 
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